
 
 
 

Consent to scan a thumbprint for the biometric system – 
Sixth form  
  
Please complete the sections below to show you have read, understood 
and agree to use the biometric system.   
  
  

Students Name    

Tutor Group        

  
 Student Declaration        (please circle below)  
  

 

The John of Gaunt School encourages its students to take 
responsibility for their own timekeeping by being trusted to self-
register. For this, the chosen solution needs to be reliable, fast 
and simple to use.  Sixth Form students will be able to use 
thumbprint technology for both cashless catering AND self-
registration for study periods, as well as signing in and out.  
  

Self-registration not only saves time for staff, but also gives real-
time attendance data. Students sign in the moment they are on 
site and statutory AM/PM registers are taken automatically. 
Accurately recording which students are on site is a statutory 
requirement.  

This form is valid for the period that you attend this school.  

Please write to the school if you wish to withdraw consent at 

any time. Alternatively, there is a ‘Consent Withdraw Form’ 

available on the school website in the ‘Parents’ section under 

‘Information Governance’.   
  
 Please return this form to Mrs Gray in the Finance Office.  

 
 

     ES Y   I want to use the biometric system        NO   
I do not want to use the biometric    
system* (A pin code will be issued)   

Sign ed     Date     
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